
MRRA Board meeting, Tuesday, September 13, 2022, 6PM, UML Bellegarde Boathouse 

Attendees: Liz Albert, Bob Bowen, Andy Hutchinson, Chur Masors, Matt O’Brien, Mark 
Romanowsky, Karen Scammell, Dottie Semonian.  
Guests:  Ashley Blake, Charlotte Skolnick representing UML 
 

August minutes approved. 

Ashley and Charlotte requested permission to use MRRA sculling equipment.  UML rowing is trying to 
come back after COVID.  They want to have both sweep and sculling options for the crew.  They assure 
that all rowers will be under constant coached supervision.  They agree that a MoU should be written. 

KC Lumbard communicated by email that LHS requests the use of MRRA launches to be used by LHS 
coaching staff during the fall 2022 season. 

BoD discussed requests and agreed unanimously to honor the requests with the understanding that 
sculling equipment use would be limited to Learn to Scull equipment;  that activities needed to be 
coordinated across all programs;  all crews would be supervised at all times;  rowing would be Off-Peak;  
MRRA grants a “scholarship” of a comped, student membership, student logbook for the balance of the 
fall rowing season. 


